
 

 
So many things are happening as we prepare 

to end our school year.  We have Chorus, 

Band and Orchestra concerts scheduled early 

May and they will also be performing for the 

entire building.  Teachers are working on 

finalizing end of year events for their classes.  We will also be 

practicing more fire and lockdown drills. 

 

 Reminder: If you have an appointment for your child or need 

to pick them up at the end of the day - please send a note in the 

morning or let us know before noon.  If we know before noon, we 

can make sure your child is ready and not sent on the bus.   

 

 Reminder 2:  Cell phones & smart watches are not allowed 

in school at the elementary level, it is the policy in all of our 

elementary buildings and students should not be on cell phones 

at all during school hours. 

 

Thinking about next year: If you have requests for your child for 

next year, please send requests to me (e-mail is best so you can 

receive a confirmation).  Please know I can NOT take specific 

requests with teacher names, but if there is a teaching style you 

prefer, structured, flexible, quiet we can do our best to 

accommodate those needs.  Our classroom teachers work on 

grouping their students for next year, so they already have a good 

idea of what students may need to be separated for next year. 

 


